 2024 THEODORE WIRTH GOLF ASSOCIATION

INDIVIDUAL MATCH PLAY

 This year's event will be conducted in a single bracket. Many first- round matches will be played on Saturday, May 11.

All matches are 18 holes with full handicap allowance calculated from the low handicap. If there is a tie after 18 holes the match must be played off immediately with a sudden death playoff, returning to the 17th tee and then proceeding to #18. This is repeated until the match is settled. Handicap strokes apply in the playoffs. 
If not being played during a club event the playoff should proceed from the 1st tee, if possible. After the May 11 matches, matches may be played during club events, but it is preferred that they be played separately. Both players are responsible for setting up the match.
All players 16.0 index and below play from the Blue Tees. 16.1 and above and 60 years of age and older may play from the Blue/White Combo Tees. Those choosing to play from the Combo Tees must do so before their first match and play from those tees throughout the competition. Women play from the White Tees.  Players compete with the designated handicap from their set of tees. The handicap used is the one in force on the day of the match. Players are responsible for stating their proper handicap at the start of the match.

Matches must be played by the date indicated or a double forfeit may be declared.

First round matches are played on May 31, second round matches by June 25, third round matches by July 25 and fourth round matches by August 25.  The finals must be completed by September 15.

 Do not wait for your opponent to contact you.  The club website lists the contact information for each member. The above deadlines have been established for each round.  Any dispute over matches not played by the designated dates will be settled by the tournament chair.

Summer rules will be in effect throughout the tournament unless otherwise determined by the tournament committee.

The $10 fee for the event is paid on May 11 or sent by Venmo to Thomas Angelus.
Questions on the tournament and results of matches should be emailed to Gary Prevost at g.prevost@retiree.csbsju.edu.
